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To:  Altech Corp. Customers 
From:  Laszlo Gyorgypal 
Subject: RoHS, Deca-BDE, REACH Information 
Date:  January 15, 2009 
 
 
 

In response to recent changes in the ROHS (Deca-BDE) regulations and numerous requests 
by our customers for ROHS, and REACH compliance Altech Corp issued the following statement: 
 
 
RoHS, Deca-BDE:  

Altech Corp is able to certify compliance to the RoHS (including Deca-BDE) directive for most 
manufacturers, but you must request this RoHS compliance (including Deca-BDE) for the specific 
parts in your purchase order.  Also, you may view our product RoHS compliance certificates (per 
manufacturer) on our web site www.altechcorp.com/ROHS  .  

If the certificate is available for the product category you looking for, a ROHS  link is placed 
on that product category main page and by clicking on the link you can download the certificate.  

For example by clicking on the  link on the push button main page you have access to the ROHS certificate 
issued by the push button manufacturer (http://www.altechcorp.com/HTML/PushButtons-A.html ) 

 
REACH:  

Altech Corporation is aware of the REACH regulations.  We do not believe that the REACH 
initiative will have a direct impact on product availability  through Altech Corporation. 
Customers who have questions or concerns regarding the chemical breakdown of a component 
purchased from Altech Corporation are directed to our website (www.altechcorp.com) where they 
can access additional information regarding the REACH initiative, where information is made 
available by our suppliers. 

 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
Laszlo Gyorgypal 
Altech Corporation 


